


The motions are granted and the hearing officer’s deadlines of April 7, 2014 and April
21, 2014 are rescinded. Pre-first notice comments must be filed with the Board by April 30,
2014. If participants wish to respond to the comments filed on April 30, 2014, responses must be
filed by May 14, 2014. The mailbox rule does not apply to the filing of the comments and
responses. See 35 Ill. Adm. Code 101.300.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

arie E. Tipsord
Hearing Officer
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 West Randolph, Suite 11-500
Chicago, Illinois 60601
Marie.Tipsord@illinois.gov
(312) 814-4925




